
 
END OF TERM ISSUE 
 
The recent flurry of decisions concluded the Supreme Court's  
term.  Since the liibulletin is event-driven it will not  
circulate regularly again until October when the Court is back  
in session. 
 
You will find a new page at the LII Supreme Court website  
covering the most important decisions of the past term, with  
links to the decisions and relevant background material.   
 
 <http://supct.law.cornell.edu/supct/supct96-97.html>  
 
The party name tables that allow retrieval of individual cases  
by year and party name have been updated to include the most  
recent decisions. These additions and other improvements to the  
Supreme Court materials at our site are the work of LII  
editorial associate, Matthew Krumme, one of 5 Cornell law  
students devoting full-time to LII projects this summer. 
 
ADDRESS CHANGES - ENDING YOUR SUBSCRIPTION 
 
The liibulletin has so many subscribers that handling address  
changes manually for even a small fraction is enormously  
time-consuming.  As it is, our systems coordinator Patrice  
Crooks has to spend several hours each week while the Court is  
in session dealing with e-mail addresses that no longer work,  
mail systems that generate loops, and other individual  
subscriber problems.  Please, remember if you are about to  
leave one address, for any reason (including a change in the  
office e-mail system or a switch in internet service  
providers), to unsubscribe from the liibulletin from the old  
address while you still can. 
 
To end your subscription to the liibulletin you need to send 
a message (from the address at which you are subscribed) 
to listserv@listserv.law.cornell.edu 
 
It should include a line reading 
  unsub liibulletin 
 
To resume your subscription from another address send a message  
from that address to listserv@listserv.law.cornell.edu 



 
It should include a line reading 
  subscribe liibulletin 
[followed by your name -- all on one line] 
 
HISTORIC DECISIONS OF THE SUPREME COURT - THE CD 
 
Last fall's CD-ROM edition of 325 historic decisions of the  
Supreme Court proved a hit with high school and college  
teachers and their students, librarians, and a wide range of  
others. With advice from many of them and our own faculty, Gary  
Walters, another of the LII summer associates, is preparing an  
expanded second edition for release this September.  The 1997  
edition will include not only key cases from the most recent  
term, but over 200 hundred additional landmark decisions plus  
an expanded collection of reference material bearing on the  
Court and its justices.  The price for the CD will remain $25.   
And the full collection will continue to be accessible, without  
charge, at our website. 
 
LINKING TO INDIVIDUAL DECISIONS, PORTIONS OF THE U.S. CODE OR 
OTHER LII WEB RESOURCES 
 
Bulletin subscribers who create legal Web pages or work with  
others who do, whether for a course or a firm or some other  
purpose, may want to explore a new set of documents at the LII  
website that provide detailed guidance on how to take full  
advantage of the LII collection.  In building that collection  
we have continuously sought to make all the documents in it  
ranging from Supreme Court decisions to individual sections of  
the U.S. Code hospitable targets for point and click reference  
by others.  The LII building block pages explain how to  
incorporate such linked citations.  The place to begin is: 
 
 <http://www.law.cornell.edu/blocks/collect.htm> 
 
BEFORE WE SIGN OFF - AN INVITATION 
 
The Legal Information Institute's many Internet services,  
including notably the liibulletin carry neither subscription  
charges nor fees.  But they are far from costless to provide.   
Our direct feed from the Supreme Court itself imposes an annual  
charge on the LII.  We have a small year-round staff and employ  
a talented group of student editors every summer. 



 
We invite those of you who use LII services like this bulletin  
and who are able to support our activities to consider making  
an annual financial contribution (on the order, for example, of  
$25 for an individual, $100 for an institution or group to  
which the bulletin is being redistributed, or whatever other  
level seems appropriate).  As a non-profit educational and  
research activity of the Cornell Law School, dedicated to  
providing broad access to important legal information, both in  
the U.S. and abroad, we depend on financial support from  
individuals and groups who value our work.  While we fully  
understand that many who rely on the Institute's services  
cannot contribute to them, we encourage those who can to  
consider doing so. 
 
All contributions to Cornell University for the Legal  
Information Institute are tax deductible under U.S. law.  All  
will go immediately back into the LII's work. 
 
HOW? 
 
For many the simplest way to contribute will be a credit card  
charge authorization.  (Cornell can accept VISA, MasterCard, or  
Discover.)  Those take this course need simply get the  
following information to us by phone, fax, or e-mail. 
 
Name: 
Credit Card Number (VISA, MasterCard, Discover): 
Credit Card Expriation Date: 
Amount of Contribution (in US $): 
Phone Number: 
Postal Address: 
 
E-Mail Address: 
 
(The contact information requested, phone number, etc., are  
needed so that Cornell University can provide the  
acknowledgement you may need for tax purposes.) 
 
By phone or fax your message should be directed to: 
 Ms. Linda Majeroni 
 Legal Information Institute 
 phone: 607-255-6536 (voicemail) 
 fax: 607-255-7193 



By e-mail Ms. Majeroni is:  majeroni@law.mail.cornell.edu 
 
Finally, contributions (including checks payable to Cornell  
University or cash) can be sent via postal service to: 
 Legal Information Institute 
 Cornell Law School 
 Myron Taylor Hall 
 Ithaca, NY 14853 
 
Thomas R. Bruce and Peter W. Martin 
Co-Directors, Legal Information Institute 


